
28/09/2020 

MR Peter Turner 
8 Manuela PL 
CURL CURL NSW 2096 
twlhotel@bigpond.net.au 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

WHAT AN ABSOLUTE JOKE!
Northern Beaches Council submitting a DA to be determined by Northern Beaches Council.
Paying who knows how much from ratepayer's money for a "you beaut" report by BBF 
Planners who can't even get the photographs of Manuela Place and Holloway Place, two of the 
most impacted streets, correct.
The report presents beautiful pie charts that tell us that 95% of submissions are in support of 
the proposal.
How about we see a pie chart showing the percentage of support from people who are actually 
impacted by this proposal. Like people living in Bennett Street, Holloway Place and Manuela 
Place who are going to have 30 metre high flood lights erected within 20 metres of their 
bedroom windows. Not to mention the noise and traffic implications as well.
Have to love the submissions from people living in Mosman and North Sydney, not even in our 
LGA, who when they go to bed at night will be 20 kilometres from the flood lights not 20 
metres.
Can't object to this proposal strongly enough. We already have to put up with traffic congestion 
during the weekdays with students from Freshwater Campus, even though we were promised 
several years ago by Council that the school would not be accessed via Bennett/Brighton 
Streets - didn't happen. We all accept that traffic congestion at weekends with sporting events 
is unavoidable as this is where we chose to live.
However, to now be told that we will be subjected to this congestion and noise as well as the 
lights seven nights a week is just too much. 

Sent: 28/09/2020 12:51:45 PM
Subject: Online Submission


